
Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

 Mrs Welsh and I are aware that some of our Year 3 and 4 

girls lack confidence in maths and can find activities 

quite daunting.  Therefore we have decided to run a 

Year 3/4 Girls Maths Club, beginning next week. 

 

We hope all the Year 3 and 4 girls will attend, to 

consolidate and extend their numeracy skills, in a fun 

and supportive atmosphere, and more importantly to 

boost their confidence with numbers. 

We also always enjoy a snack during the sessions to keep our strength up! 

Our theme will be Christmas (or Christmaths!). 

 

The club will be on Wednesdays from 3:15 – 4:15,  

for 4 sessions  

 starting November 9th and ending November 30th. 

 

 

 

If you would like your daughter to attend, please complete and return the 

permission slip below as soon as possible.            

                Many thanks, 

  

                                     Mrs Tantum    (Maths Co-ordinator) 

 

 

............................................................................................................................ 

 

 

I give permission for my child .................................................... to attend the 

Year 3/4 Girls Maths Club, beginning after half term on Wednesday 9th 

November. 

 

I will collect my child from the rear yard promptly at 4:15pm. 

 

      Signed .................................................................................... 


